
                   

 

Mid Sussex District Council  
Oaklands Rd, 
Haywards Heath  
RH16 1SS 

Date: 7th April 2020 

Submitted to the MSDC Planning Portal  

 
Reference: Outline Planning Application DM/20/0559 
 

Following the decisions made by our respective Councils; individual submissions 
from each Council, objecting to the outline planning application, have been lodged 
with you via the Planning portal. 
 
This letter is submitted to reiterate, not duplicate, the concerns detailed in our 
individual submissions. 
 
Collectively we would regard it as a failure of our responsibilities and duties, if we did 
not stress to you, that the vast and overwhelming majority of our residents are totally 
opposed to the development due to the adverse impact it would have on the wider 
community, service provisions and the environment.  
 
Like the rest of the nation most of our population have been preoccupied with the 
national emergency but have still found time to express how worried and concerned 
they are about this outline planning application. 
 
Whilst our Councils have differing priorities in other matters we are totally united in 
our opposition to these proposals.  
 

 

Trevor Webster      Will Blunden 

Chair Lindfield Rural Parish Council                               Chair Lindfield Parish Council 

 

Derek Stutchbury      Charles Metcalfe 

Chair Ardingly Parish Council                Chair Balcombe Parish Council 

 

Andy Burton 

Chair Cuckfield Parish Council  


